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Subject: 61 Gentle Dr
 

 
In response to your Right to know request regarding 61 Gentle Dr. I was able to find one outstanding
issue.  The Streetlight tax in the amount of $54.39 from 2023 has not been paid and is past due.  In
addition, a balance of $49.40 is outstanding for 2024 and is due by June 30.  Thank you for inquiring.
 
Justin M. Sauder
Township Manager
East Earl Township
4610 Division Highway
East Earl, PA 17519
717-354-5593 Ext. 24
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are not the intended recipient of this communication, you are hereby notified to: (i) delete the message and all copies; (ii)
do not disclose, distribute or use the message in any manner; and (iii) notify the sender immediately. (iv) The recipient
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